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  Letter dated 17 June 2015 from the President of the 

Security Council addressed to the Secretary-General  
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 11 June 2015 

(S/2015/447), concerning your intention to seek additional staffing positions, 

including more long-term electoral observers and additional security staff, for the 

United Nations Electoral Observation Mission in Burundi (MENUB), has been 

brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council, who took note of 

the information provided and the intention expressed therein.  

 They also emphasized that it was important for MENUB to play a more 

prominent, robust and visible role in following and reporting on the electoral 

process and, to that end, recalled their reporting requests under Security Council 

resolution 2137 (2014). 

 

 

(Signed) Ramlan Bin Ibrahim 

President of the Security Council 
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